MAPLE SPRINGS SWIMMING ASSOCIATION

PO BOX 114
BIRDSBORO, PA 19508
610-582-8944
WWW.MAPLESPRINGSPOOL.COM
MapleSpringsCommunityPool@gmail.com

February 2024
Hello Maple Springs friends, families, and supporters,

The 2024 swimming season is fast approaching, and we hope you are all as
excited as we are. The pool has been a Birdsboro community staple for over sixty
years, and we hope this tradition continues for decades to come.

While the pool season is only a little more than three months long, itis a
year-round effort to keep things going. The board has been meeting as a group and with
our partners in preparation for the upcoming season and beyond.

Some updates and informational items:

- NEWL!.. refer a new member to the pool and receive up to $50. Email for details.

- We are working on an update to our website for a more interactive format with
the ability to sign up for events and activities at the pool.

- We are exploring ways to utilize the snack bar to best meet the pool's needs
while serving our patrons. This could be an opportunity for a new partner to
operate the snack bar. Interested?.. Please contact the email address above.

- We are looking to diversify our fun activities and fund-raising events to maximize
the use of our facility.

- As always, we are looking for volunteers to make this all happen. Interested in
joining the board or spearheading a special project at the pool? Reach out!... We
can always use a hand.

Please keep an eye on our Facebook page and websites for future updates.

Thank you to our members, community partners, and sponsors for your
continued patronage and support. We look forward to seeing you at the pool this
summer.

Until we are swimmin’,
Maple Springs Swimming Association
Board of Directors
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